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mizuno1-Edgar

From: Bobby Osloughain [tourdoc@hotmail.com]

Sent: Monday, February 04,200812:17 PM

To: HLTtestimony

Subject: HB 1375

I am in support of this bill. It will improve patient access to care and improve transparency in billing and
payments. i support and agree with all the HMA positions on this bill

Robert Sloan MD 7614
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